
It’s time to register your interest in

Wivelsfield Wrens 
Nursery!

We plan to open in-line with the school 
year in September 2023.

Use the link below to let us know what 
your requirements are which will help 
us enormously at this planning stage. 

We will be in touch soon with more 
details on the application process.

Visit
tinyurl.com/wrensnursery

Or scan this QR Code 


